NO NEW TAXES! According to Oregon Business and Industry calculations, the tax would be an 800% increase in taxes on
harvested timber, which is completely indefensible. Oregonians expect thoughtful policy decisions that respect the stability of the
businesses that contribute to our economy, not attempts to tax them out of existence.

Many folks are barely surviving following pandemic restrictions then the difficulty compounded by the devastating wildfires. There is
no conceivable rationale that would indicate this is a good plan. There are many Oregonians outside the metro area to consider. |
urge you to do so! NO ON HB2379!



